
 
 
 

LOCAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
Section 3.50(4) of the Local Government Act 1995 

 
The City of Subiaco gives notice of a required road closure for a period exceeding 4 
weeks. 
 

Project: Essential staged works to install deep sewer piping are planned 
along the southbound lane of Rokeby Road from Churchill 
Avenue to Roberts Road, as well as on Seddon Street. This is 
part of a Water Corporation requirement to upgrade existing 
sewer infrastructure to meet current infrastructure standards. 

 

Location:  Seddon Street, Rokeby Road between Roberts Road and 
Churchill Avenue, and Churchill Avenue  

Staging:  Stage 1 - Seddon Street eastbound lane  
Stage 2 - Rokeby Road southbound from Hay Street to Churchill 
Avenue including Churchill Avenue at the Rokeby Road 
intersection  
Stage 3 - Rokeby Road southbound from Roberts Road to Hay 
Street  

 
Timeframe:  Stage 1 - Approximately 2 weeks from 28 December 2021 

Stage 2 – 4 - 5 weeks from 4 January 2022  
Stage 3 – 6 - 7 weeks from mid-February 2022 

 
Due to the nature of the proposed works, the above times may 
vary and this will be communicated as required.  

 
 
Any comments regarding the works can be addressed to the Transport and 
Infrastructure Development Branch, via email at city@subiaco.wa.gov.au or 
telephone on 08 9237 9222. 
 
 
COLIN CAMERON 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER   
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